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June 15, 2007 

RE: FUSRAP- COMBUSTION ENGINEERING (CE) SITE, WINDSOR, CT 

Dear Mr. Knauerhase: 

Since our meeting on March 15, 2007, here at the District Headquarters, it has been the 
understanding of the Corps of Engineers that Combustion Engineering would be conducting the 
supplemental sampling outlined in the Scope ofWork (SoW) we provided you at the meeting. 

Communications between your consultant, MACTEC, and our staff lead us to believe 
that the consultant's employee charged with conducting the sampling regime was slightly 
delayed from our originally scheduled execution of the work due to personal reasons. However, 
significant time has elapsed since the originally scheduled execution date and the Corps has 
heard nothing and not received any data or sampling results for the work outlined in the SoW. 

The Corps would like to know if, and when, Combustion Engineering plans to execute 
the supplemental sampling outlined in the SOW. Could you please advise me in writing no later 
than June 29, 2007 of Combustion Engineering's intentions toward the subject work. 

If you have any further questions, please contact me at (978) 318-8084. 

Sincerely, 

p#-.4-~ 
William C. Taylor II 
Project Manager 
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